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Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has shown an interest and has been selected to take part in VEXIQ’s Robotics competition.  The competition involves designing, building and programming a robot to navigate a course.  The children will compete against other schools from across the North East in January.  More information about the competition can be found at:  

https://www.vexrobotics.com/iq/competition/viqc-current-game?___store=vexroboticsuk&___from_store=vexrobotics

To enable us to prepare for the competition your child has agreed to attend a club after school on a Monday evening from 3.15pm until 4.30pm.  The first session will be Monday 31st October.  

To help prepare for our first session it would be helpful if the children could access the following website and think about which robot would be suitable for the competition and how they may like to adapt it.  

IQ Build Instructions - Downloads - IQ - VEX Robotics

Should they wish to try their hand at programming the robot and navigating the course they can do so here: https://codeiq.vex.com/ then click on the ‘file’ icon at the top of the page and then click onto ‘new virtual skills blocks project’ 
Using the username: 47743A
Password: 4TUYVC

We’ll upload a copy of the letter to the computing page on the school website so that the links can be accessed easily.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at school.

Thank you for your support
Miss Slater and Mrs Beresford

